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 From: David A Adams 
President 

DORCHESTER GARDEN CLUB 
Wreath Workshop – Part 2 

Dec 07, 2021  

 
Dear DGC Members: 
This “second” DGC newsletter shares news and  photos about our recent Wreath workshop on 
Dec 7, 2021. Enjoy.   The monthly DGC BUZZ will restart in January 2022. 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. 
 

  
Sandy Johnson Gloria Brake 

  
Mary Etta Creighton Martha Keating 

I hope you enjoy this Newsletter.   More will follow 
As always, we have many photographs that will be posted on our website or Facebook page.  
We  apologize in advance for the many other photos not shown (yet) in this Newsletter. 


